KENTUCKY REGIONAL HUMAN TRAFFICKING TRAINING SERIES:

HT 101 Train the Trainer

SUMMARY REPORT

In Spring 2025 DCBS continued the work originally funded through the OVC Improving Outcomes for
Child and Youth Victims of Human Trafficking grant project, which ended in Sept. 2024, through
implementation of the HT101 Train the Trainer Series, which was offered through four regional trainings
for professionals throughout Kentucky positioned to provide future HT101 training to individuals in their
field and awareness presentations to community members.

Location Date # of Attendees # of Evaluations
Completed
Lexington, KY March 31, 2025 22 21
Bowling Green, KY April 30,2025 21 21
Prestonsburg, KY June 11, 2025 21 18
Lexington, KY June 25, 2025 15 15
TOTAL ATTENDEES 76 75

The HT101 training content for the Train the Trainer included an overview of human trafficking
definitions and laws, impacted populations, familial trafficking, intersections with substance misuse,
screening for trafficking, national and local human trafficking data, Kentucky state human trafficking
laws, prevention, and intervention. Attendees were provided guidance as trainers which included
additional resources, information on training v/s awareness, fielding questions, updating data, adverse
childhood experiences, and multi-disciplinary collaboration. Training exercises were included to build the
skills of attendees as trainers on human trafficking and a Trainer Manual was provided to each attendee
with printed materials and e-versions of resources for use in future trainings.
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Training Evaluation Feedback:
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One of the best
trainings | have Excellent training and the

: resources are clearly presented
attended in a long Ay ey
time. You all did and top-notch materials.

All of the behind the
scenes as trainer asides,
teachable moments,
modeling, and direct

instruction. amazing! @
Lexington Training Attendee,

on what was most halpful

Really grateful
for this
opportunity, the
quality of
trainers and
resources

pl‘O\ﬂd&d. Thank - Bowling Green Training Attendee,
you so much! an the most helpful part of the training

The importance of screening tools
and how to approach indicators of
trafficking in trainings.

Everyone was so

kind and created a
ﬁ ﬁ comfortable
environment.

Keep it up! 1 am elated that this training
has been created and offered.
It is so important that we, as a

whole, are educating with
accurate information as not to

provide false information to
our communities. It is so
important we educate

ourselves properly so we can
better serve our communities

and the victims we serve,

Training Team:

Rashmi Adi-Brown, CHES Solutions Group Danielle Khoury, DCBS

Marissa Castellanos, The Coterie Amy Nace-DeGonda, Catholic Charities of Louisville
Tamar Israel, Catholic Charities of Louisville Heidi Reyes, Catholic Charities of Louisville
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